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MEMORANDUM FOR BUREAU CHIEF PROCUREMENT OFFICERS 
 

FROM: Thomas A. Sharpe, Jr.   
 Senior Procurement Executive  
 Office of the Procurement Executive 
 
 
SUBJECT: OPE Policy Distribution Methodology update 
 
Purpose: The purpose of this bulletin is to update the way in which internal acquisition 
information will be disseminated by OPE.  

Effective Date: Immediately 

Expiration Date:  This bulletin will expire when cancelled or superseded. 

Background:  OPE is changing the web site it uses to disseminate internal acquisition policy 
and guidance. DTAR, Acquisition Circulars, and Treasury Orders and Directives will continue to 
be made available on public websites. Acquisition Bulletins, which are by their nature internal 
instructions, will be moved to the Treasury intranet. To maintain a one-stop location, all 
information will be available, as of today, from the Office of the Procurement Executive site on 
the Treasury intranet at http://intranet.treas.gov/procurement/. All procurement policy information 
will be available from that website.  After a document is signed by the SPE or designated staff, 
OPE will continue to transmit a copy of the document to the Bureau Chief Procurement Officer 
or designated contact.  

Questions may be directed to Karen Davis at karen.davis@do.treas.gov or (202) 
622-2092.  
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